
2. CYCLE LANES FOR FENDALTON ROAD RR 9385

Further to a report from the Cycle Planning Officer in which the Board was asked
to support the proposal to mark cycle lanes on Fendalton Road, the Board decided
that its position on this proposal await a report back on the outcomes of the public
consultation that was presently occurring.


